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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 11 Celebration Day - Thursday 26th June 2025 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you in advance about an important event for next year. Although 
it may seem far off, I would like you to kindly save the date for the Year 11 Celebration Day, which will take place on 
Thursday 26th June 2025. The day will begin at 11.10am for a 11.30am start with a whole Year Group Mass, to which 
I would be delighted to invite you. Following the Mass, there will be a presentation from each tutor, myself, and any 
other individuals who may wish to share final words with our Year 11 students. After the presentation, we will provide 
lunch and an opportunity for the pupils to sign shirts, yearbooks, take photographs, and say their goodbyes. It is my 
hope that this farewell will be a temporary one, as we look forward to welcoming them back in September as Year 12 
students. 
 
I would like to clarify a few important points regarding the event. As we will begin with Mass, it is essential that all 
pupils attend in full, correct uniform. Unfortunately, any student not in uniform will be unable to participate in the 
event. I would encourage students to wear a decorated shirt underneath their plain uniform shirt, or to bring a 
decorated shirt to change into after the Mass. It is important that we maintain the respect for the Mass and uphold 
our high expectations throughout the day. On a personal note, I am truly excited about celebrating the Year 11 
students next year. While there is still much to be done, I am confident that it will be a memorable and fitting way to 
say farewell to such a wonderful year group. Additionally, please keep an eye out for the "Save the Date" for the Gala 
Ball, where we will have the opportunity to further celebrate the many achievements of this exceptional year group. 
Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to celebrating with you and the students next year. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Miss O Donnell 


